
Finance Committee Minutes 
 
Honorable Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
August 2, 2021 
5:45pm 
 
The Finance Committee met in Council Chambers August 2, 2021 with these members in attendance: 
 
 Doug Marmie – Chair 
Ryan Bubb 
Jeff Harris 
 Jonathan Lang 
Jeremy Blake  
 
We wish to report : 
 
 

1. Consider Resolution No 21-46 A RESOLUTION APPROPRIATING MONIES FOR CURRENT EXPENSES OF THE 

MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 
 

Section 1.      There is hereby an appropriation of the unappropriated balance of the 100 General Fund, in the amount of 
$40,389.81 ( Project fund monies from Lcounty Foundation for Horns Hill Park Improvements) 
 

100.121.5271 Maintenance 
buildings & grounds 

40,389.81 

Service Director, David Rhodes – These are monies we received from the Licking County Foundation for Horns Hill Park 
improvements. These are donations received by the foundation and we are just requesting them be appropriated. 
Motion to send to full council by Mr. Lang, second by Mr. Harris 

Mr. Lang – I’d just like to say I guess things are going real well up there, it’s great to see we are getting some national 
recognition now. It’s pretty incredible what’s going on up there now. 
Director Rhodes – Sometimes we run into some guys and gals and we get to have discussions about park improvements and we 
see that they have energy and it needs support which the administration and council have been happy to support it. It’s a real 
group up there and it’s all good. 
Motion passed 5-0 
 
Mr. Marmie – I would really like for the Mayor to give us an update in two weeks about the new funds from COVID. Here are 
some items I would like included in that conversation: 
1. The approximate amount of money that we have 
2. The priorities that the administration feels that they’re going to focus on as far as moving forward with those funds 
3. If there are any stipulations or updates to those stipulations that he’s talked about, we would like to be updated on those 
4. Somewhat of a timeline if there is one on when we are going to be doing certain things 
 
Director Rhodes – In two weeks you should see an appropriation from Roger Loomis to use some of those funds 
Mr. Marmie – We know there are some things, but we just need an updated view overall, we need to know where we’re at, 
moving forward what’s the game plan and we can expect. 
 
 

 Finance Meeting stands adjourned 
 
 
 
Doug Marmie, Chair                            
 

  


